
 

TERESCHENKO READY TO DEBUT WITH TEO MARTIN 
MOTORSPORT   
 

› Konstantin Tereschenko wants to win the Series in his first Season.  
 
› Teo Martin Motorsport set to complete its second Season in World Series Formula V8 3.5  

 
(13/02/17) Teo Martin Motorsport has announced the Moscow driver Konstantin Tereschenko (1995) to 
race in its World Series Formula V8 3.5 for the 2017 campaign.  
 
Tereschenko is the third rookie to join the World Series Formula V8 3.5 so far, following to the 
announcements of Diego Menchaca (Fortec Motorsports) and Damiano Fioravanti (RP Motorsport). The 
GP3 refugee was the EuroFormula Open runner-up in 2015, after spending some years in the Formula 
Renault 2.0 championships. 
 

The Russian driver took part in the Official Collective Test held in Circuito de Jerez with Teo Martin 
Motorsport and both Tereschenko and the Team are confident to build-up a good partnership with the Team 
aiming to progress in their second year in this top-level open wheel racing Series. 
 

 
 

Teo Martin, Team Owner in Teo Martin Motorsport  
 

« Konstantin did a great job during our winter testing last year. I was impressed with his fast adaptation to 
our car and he showed us that the potential is there. That’s why we think we can achieve the best results 

together so I’m really happy to welcome him to the team!”  
 

Konstantin Tereschenko, driver in Teo Martin Motorsport  
 
“I'm glad to be in the World Series Formula V8 3.5 with the team Teo Martin Motorsport. I have big plans 

for this Season.  I understand that this is a difficult championship, it’s very competitive, but I aim to fight for 

top places in each race. The main objective is victory of the Season” 
 
 

 


